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January 27, 1936

Nise Annetta W. Peck
480 Lexington Avenue
New York City

Dear uisa Peck:

Miss Tarbell asks me
to apologize for the delay in ree
piying to your letter of January
thirteenth. She was out of town
when the letter was received and it
was forwdrded. GShe wants me to say
she deeply appreciates the honor
you do her and will reply as soon
as she returns which will be in
another week.

Yours very truly

Secretary to
liss Tarbell



